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We acknowledge With thanks your appreml—order for the
1942 YEAR BOOK OF GENERAL SURGBRY, and a copy of this ennusl
classic will be mailed at the earliest possible moment. Pro-
duction of this Year Book has been delayed because an impor-
tant assignment from the U. 8. Army Medical Corps has placed
heavy demands on Dr, Graham's time. Under these circumstan-
ces, we are confident that we may count on your indulgence,
and we are sure you will find the 1942 "General Surgery"
well worth waiting for,

Very sincerely yours,

THE YEAR BOOK PUBLISHERS



